
    President's Comments:   

 We have had a very busy and constructive last few weeks!  As we head into Spring, we 

look forward to more activities.  None of the successes that have would have been possi-

ble without the support and help of our members.  We sincerely thank you for your help  

The Annual Dinner was  a great success, with a very interesting speaker, Paul Dye, former 

NASA Flight Director, and publisher of Kit Plane magazine . 

 

Dale 

APRIL EVENTS 

 JOIN US: For our Chapter Meeting on Thurs-

day, March 31st, we will host our pitch-in 

dinner to share. Please join us, and bring a 

salad, side dish, or dessert to share. The 

Chapter will provide the main course. Or, if 

you wish, donate $5.00 in lieu of bringing a 

food item. We will start serving at 6:00 pm, 

with our Chapter Meeting to follow. This is a 

great chance to meet some of our new 

members and enjoy spending some time 

together.  

PANCAKE BREAKFAST & 

YOUNG EAGLE FLIGHTS 

Sat. April 2nd 8-10:30am,. 

We need volunteers with our growing 

Crowds please see Rae Lampe. 

 

VMC CLUB: 

We thank Chapter member Sam Adams for 

leading this group. Please plan to join us 

after the regular Chapter meeting on Thurs-

day, March 31st.  

             We flew 12 Young Eagles in January. 

 

          We flew 7 Young Eagles in February 

 

           No flights for March due to weather. 

Annual Dinner featuring Paul Dye Highlights on page 2  

 VOLUNTEERS 

We have several volunteer opportunities to support the Chapter. 

Pancake Breakfasts and Young Eagle Flights  Contact Rae Lampe 

Pancake Breakfast Procurement – Assist in managing the inventory 
of food and supplies for our Pancake Breakfasts. Assist in ordering / 
purchasing for needed supplies from local merchants, distributors 
and online sources.  Contact Dale 

Email: eaasebring@gmail.com 



BREAKFAST  UPDATE 

 

 

 

   We have experienced growth each and every month so far this  year.  So much so we need more 

  volunteers to assist with: serving, cooking, table clean up, and Young Eagle Flights.  

  If you would be willing to help please email us at: eaasebring@gmail.com 

  TOTAL SERVED LAST MONTH: 188  - YTD 715           TOTAL MONEY RAISED LAST MONTH: $ 1580 

  YTD: $6246.00         * 2021 $9630 * 

VMC CLUB: We thank Chapter member Sam Adams for leading this group. Please plan to join us 

after the regular Chapter meeting on Thursday, March 31st.  

WHAT: You're invited to our VMC Club Meeting as we join in an organized hangar flying discussion 

around various flying scenarios. Join us to find out what it's all about and improve your piloting skills 

while learning from the experiences of others. The scenario this month is “Anti-Authority”. Join us to 

find out what it is about and improve your piloting skills while learning from the experiences of oth-

ers. WHERE: Sebring Regional Airport - EAA Chapter 1240, Gate 24 197 Challenger Drive Sebring, 

FL 33870 CONTACT US: Sam Adams, VMC Coordinator 260-668-8538 or adamssmm@aol.com  

 

2022 ANNUAL DUES: Dues for 2022 are now due and can be paid at any time. Dues are $25 per year for an 

individual or $30 for a family. Make your check to “EAA Chapter 1240”, and mail to the address above, or see 

one of the Chapter officers at our events.  

DID YOU KNOW?: EAA #1240 has a great library of aviation related books, DVDs, CDs and other items up the 

stairway in the hangar. These items can be checked out by simply signing them out. We ask that they be re-

turned when finished.  

IDEAS, SUGGESTIONS, and SUBMISSIONS: We will always welcome ideas, suggestions and submissions 

from our members for the monthly newsletter. The more, the better. Just let us know what you would like to see. 

You can email suggestions, and pictures to: eaasebring@gmail.com 

FOLLOW US ON: 

APRIL 5 –10 

NOTE NEW DATES FOR THE APRIL MEETINGS; We are moving the chapter meeting and Pan-
cake Breakfast UP one week, so as not to conflict with Sun 'N Fun in Lakeland the following 
week.  Chapter Meeting, Thursday March 31st- 6PM 

             Pancake Breakfast / Young Eagle Flights,  Sat. April 2nd 8-10:30am 

Aircraft Progress 

AirCam 

Zenith 



EAA WEBINARS: EAA offers all aviation enthusiasts an opportunity to participate in the 

Webinar Series, presented by Aircraft Spruce. Attendance is limited, so preregistration is re-

quired. There are many webinars, both those presented live, and an extensive archive of 

past webinars. Many of the webinars provide Wings credits. register. (Please Note: Times 

listed are Central Time; these will be 8:00pm if you are on Eastern Daylight Time.)  

To explore over 800 previous webinar topics available, go to:        https://www.eaa.org/Videos/Webinars 

4/06/22 7 p.m. CDT Your Airplane's Re-
port Card 
Qualifies for FAA 

Mike Busch 

 

 You can learn a lot about your aircraft and your aeronautical skills by having your digital engine 
monitor data analyzed to see how it compares with other aircraft of the same make and model. 
In this webinar, Mike Busch reviews the SavvyAnalysis Report Card and Trend Report for 
Jack's Cirrus SR22 to illustrate the guidance it gave Jack on how he can improve the perfor-
mance, longevity, and efficiency of his airplane. 4/12/22 7 p.m. CDT Gyrocopters of the Chris Henry and Ben Page 

 

 As a follow-on to Part 1, EAA Aviation Museum staff members Chris Henry and Ben Page will 
take a look at more of the autogyros that are part of the EAA collection in Oshkosh. 

4/13/22 7 p.m. CDT Welcome to EAA – 
Getting the 

David Leiting 

 

4/14/22 7 p.m. CDT Young Eagles Build 
and Fly – EAA’s 

Serena Kamps 

 

 Join Chapter Field Representative Serena Kamps to learn more about EAA’s Young Eagles 
Build and Fly program. This initiative provides chapters an easy way to engage with youths in 
their area by giving them the opportunity to learn the fundamentals of aircraft construction and 
flight while building and flying a radio-controlled aircraft. Designed to be completed with assis-
tance from both the chapter and a local AMA Club, the chapter is provided all the materials 
needed to successfully host a build session series. 4/20/22 7 p.m. CDT Controllability as Af- Gordon Penner 

 

 Gordon Penner, master CFI-Aerobatics and FAA Gold Seal instructor, presents a simple and 
practical description of how critical flying within weight and center of gravity (CG) range is to con-
trollability of the airplane. He will provide examples of how being out of CG range can put your 
aircraft out of control. 4/21/22 7 p.m. CDT Planning for Interna- David Leiting

 

4/27/22 7 p.m. CDT Bad News Is Good 
News: Avoiding Most 
Accident Scenarios 

Tom Turner 

 Having actively tracked and studied general aviation accidents for over 30 years, the bad news 
is that we keep doing the same things that lead to aircraft crashes. The good news is that, well, 
we keep doing the same things that lead to aircraft crashes. Why is bad news good news? Be-
cause most accidents are predictable, most accidents are preventable. In this presentation, 
Tom Turner from the American Bonanza Society Air Safety Foundation covers 14 lessons 
learned from three decades of accident history, and recommends strategies and practices to 

https://pages.eaa.org/WBN2022-04-06YourAirplanesReportCard_LP-Registration.html
https://pages.eaa.org/WBN2022-04-06YourAirplanesReportCard_LP-Registration.html
https://pages.eaa.org/WBN2022-04-12GyrocoptersoftheEAACollectionPart2_LP-Registration.html
https://pages.eaa.org/WBN2022-04-13WelcometoEAAGettingtheMostOutofYourMembership_LP-Registration.html
https://pages.eaa.org/WBN2022-04-13WelcometoEAAGettingtheMostOutofYourMembership_LP-Registration.html
https://pages.eaa.org/WBN2022-04-14YoungEaglesBuildandFlyEAAsYouthRCBuildInitiative_LP-Registration.html
https://pages.eaa.org/WBN2022-04-14YoungEaglesBuildandFlyEAAsYouthRCBuildInitiative_LP-Registration.html
https://pages.eaa.org/WBN2022-04-20ControllabilityasAffectedbyWeightandBalance_LP-Registration.html
https://pages.eaa.org/WBN2022-04-20PlanningforInternationalYoungEaglesDay_LP-Registration.html
https://pages.eaa.org/WBN2022-04-27BadNewsIsGoodNewsAvoidingMostAccidentScenarios_LP-Registration.html
https://pages.eaa.org/WBN2022-04-27BadNewsIsGoodNewsAvoidingMostAccidentScenarios_LP-Registration.html
https://pages.eaa.org/WBN2022-04-27BadNewsIsGoodNewsAvoidingMostAccidentScenarios_LP-Registration.html


ANNUAL DINNER  The Annual Dinner was a huge 

Success and our special thanks to; John Rousch, Dr. Ron Owens, 

the Lockwoods, and volunteers 

SILENT AUCTION 

HAPPY HOUR 

DALE WELCOME 

PAUL DYE 




